
Democratic Services 

Reply to:  Paul Cracknell 

Direct Line: (01993) 861523 

Fax:  (01993) 894483 

E-mail:   paul.cracknell@westoxon.gov.uk  

 
12th June 2014 

SUMMONS TO ATTEND 

 
 MEETING: MISCELLANEOUS LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 

 

 PLACE: COMMITTEE ROOM 2, COUNCIL OFFICES, WOODGREEN, 

WITNEY 

 

 DATE: FRIDAY 20 JUNE 2014 

 

 TIME: 10.30 a.m.  

  

 

Members of the Sub-Committee 

 

Councillors: N A MacRae MBE (Chairman); S J Good (Vice-Chairman); M Brennan;        

E H James and G Saul 

 

A G E N D A 

1. Minutes of the meeting held on 26th March and 4th June 2014 (former 

previously circulated, latter copy attached) 

2. Apologies for Absence and Temporary Appointments   

3. Declarations of Interest 

To receive any declarations of interest from Councillors relating to items to be 

considered at the meeting, in accordance with the provisions of the Council’s Local 

Code of Conduct, and any from Officers. 

4. Exclusion of the Public 

To resolve that the public be excluded from the meeting during consideration of 

exempt information. 

 

5. Application for the Grant of a Private Hire Driver’s Licence (Report of 

the Shared Head of Public Protection – copy attached) 

 
 Purpose:  

To consider and determine an application for the grant of a Private Hire Driver’s 

Licence. 

Recommendation: 

That the Sub-Committee determines the licence in the light of the provisions of the 

Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1976, the Council’s policy and 

such evidence as may be submitted at the meeting. 
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6. Review of a Hackney Carriage Driver’s Licence (Report of the Shared 

Head of Public Protection – copy attached) 

 Purpose:  

To review a Hackney Carriage Driver’s Licence. 

Recommendation: 

That the Sub-Committee reviews the current licence in the light of the provisions of 
the Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1976, the Council’s policy and 

such evidence as may be submitted at the meeting. 

  

7. Review of a Hackney Carriage Driver’s Licence (Report of the Shared 

Head of Public Protection – copy attached) 

 Purpose:  

To review a Hackney Carriage Driver’s Licence. 

Recommendation: 

That the Sub-Committee reviews the current licence in the light of the provisions of 

the Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1976, the Council’s policy and 
such evidence as may be submitted at the meeting. 

 

 

 

 
David Neudegg  

  Chief Executive 

 

 

This agenda is being dealt with by Paul Cracknell, Tel: (01993) 861523 

 Email: paul.cracknell@westoxon.gov.uk   
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